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    Greater Detroit Chapter, Barbershop Harmony Society 

Chorus Election Meeting  

November 6, 2023 

Attendees: Full Chorus Membership 

The meeting was convened at 7:55 PM by President DeSantis.  

Nomination Committee member Cliff Stevens read the Notification letter regarding 

Impending Board Election. The letter included a list of the nominees for the 2024 

Board: 

 Cliff Stevens, President 
John Paul, VP Music & Performance 
Geoff d'Allemand, VP Chapter Development & Membership;  

                              VP Marketing & Public Relations 
George Burkett, VP Programs 
Craig Roney, Secretary 
Mike Schulte, Treasurer 
Ted Barbret, Member-At-Large 
Dave Kemp, Member-At-Large 
Joe DeSantis, Immediate Past President 

K. Wolf moved and M. Kramb seconded a motion to close nominations. 

Motion carried. 

M. Kramb moved and S. Sutherland seconded a motion to accept the list of 

nominees as read. Motion carried. As such, all nominees are elected as the 2024 

Board Membership. 

J. DeSantis stated that Paul Kaiser has accepted our offer to become our chorus 

director as of January 1, 2024 for a trial period of six months. Due to other 

commitments that Paul has, the chorus will switch rehearsal nights to Tuesdays 

beginning in January, 2024. 

The meeting ended at 7:58 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary Minutes  

Approved: February 6, 2024 


